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25 November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Message from the PTFA 

Today your children will come home with some raffle tickets.  These are for the Christmas Fayre raffle. 

You are welcome to sell these to family, friends and neighbours.  More books are available from reception 
should you need them.  We will also be selling more on the day of the Christmas Fayre. Tickets are just £1 
each or £5 for a book.  

1st Prize: Alcohol hamper (worth over £350) 
2nd Prize: Toys, games and craft hamper (worth over £300) 
3rd Prize: Chocolate and sweets hamper (worth over £115) 

Many other prizes up for grabs too. Please see attached pictures.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please ensure that ticket stubs are completed fully and returned to the school (via your child’s class 
teacher) by Wednesday 30 November along with the money in the envelopes provided. Please also return 
unsold tickets/books by this date.   

Raffle will be drawn at the Christmas Fayre on Friday 02 December at 4.15pm.  

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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